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THE LATEST NEWS FROM 

THE NEW SCHOOL AT REDLAND BAY  

We are excited to announce that our school website is now live. 
Here you will find the latest news and events, as well as our 
Expression of Interest Forms. Our website will be updated with 
the most up-to-date informa�on as we work together to create 
Redland’s newest school. 

Whilst we love being Redland’s 
newest school, we are looking 
forward to our school having it’s 
official name. A�er consulta�on 
with the community, our name has 
been narrowed down to two 
op�ons and forwarded to the 
Educa�on Minister for final 
approval. We look forward to 
announcing this name as soon as 
we can. 

Keep Learning
Be Kind
Have Fun 

Mrs Sue Hendriks
Principal

www.newprimaryschoolinredlandbay.eq.edu.au

This week at our fortnightly site visit, we were excited to see some of our paint 
choices up on the wall. It is incredible to see just how quickly our new school 
is coming along and we look forward to sharing more updates with you as we 
progress through the build. 

Sometimes all you need
is a little splash of colour
“

”


